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February 11, 1998

Mr. Terry L. Harpster
Director of Licensing Services
Seabrook Station
North Atlantic Energy Service Corporation
P.O. Bux 300
Seabrook, NH 03874

Dear Mr. Harpster:

Per your request, enclosed are copies of the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation Office

Letter No. 803, Revision 1, " Technical Specifica; ion Review Procedures" and the Operating

Reactor Project Manager's Handbook. If you have questions concerning these documents, you

may et ntact me at (301) 415-1427.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Craig W. Smith, Project Manager
Project Directorate 1-3

f Divisbn of Reactor Projects - 1/11
! Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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Enclosures: As stated
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